ASPRS
Data Preservation and Archiving Committee (DPAC)

13 February 2014

Attendees:	Lluis Colomer, Mohammad Khayat, Bob Pope, Bill Teng, John Faundeen

Topics discussed:

· DPAC Strategic Plan & DPAC Charter updates
· ASPRS Annual Meeting – DPAC Special Session
· MRSv4
· AGU

The participants discussed getting final comments to John Faundeen on the DPAC Strategic Plan and Charter soon.  Jeff Young is determining the process we need to follow to get these approved.  With the Board meeting at the Annual Conference, DPAC has an opportunity to get these updated relatively soon.  The group recalled that the Charter document dates to 1995.  Bill Teng provided some during the meeting.  ACTION: DPAC review both documents sent out 13 February and provide any comments 27 February to John Faundeen.

The DPAC Special Session at the Annual Conference was discussed.  The ASPRS Conference Highlights Announcements that just came out listed our Special Session on Tuesday PM and again Wednesday AM.  ASPRS first indicated that there should not have been a Tuesday PM listing and our session will now be held Wednesday afternoon.  John Faundeen clarified [after this DPAC meeting] with ASPRS that the Special Session will be 9:15 – 10:45 on Wednesday morning.  That was a concern as two of the session presenters have flights home Wednesday afternoon.

[bookmark: _GoBack]John Faundeen reiterated that any DPAC participant is welcome to join the Manual of Remote Sensing version 4 (MRSv4) effort.  Your contributions would be in the 2-5 page range.  John will send out the outline for chapter 6 on Archiving and Access Systems for everyone to see the outline structure assembled to date.  George Percivall, OGC, and John Faundeen are the co-editors for this chapter.  Unlike previous editions, MRSv4 is to be released only on the web allowing content to be updated as needed.  ACTION: John Faundeen to send out the MRSv4 chapter 6 outline for consideration.

Mohammad Khayat and Bill Teng provided an overview of the December 2013 AGU Conference with emphasis on areas of interest to DPAC.   A fair bit of discussion ensued around the possibility of engaging AGU, specifically the Informatics (IN) group, to determine if collaboration could prove to be mutually beneficial.  There was an emphasis on preservation, data stewardship, and Digital Object Identifiers in the Informatics session(s).  The participants today thought that perhaps an AGU Informatics person could attend one of our monthly meetings.  ACTION: John Faundeen to locate AGU Informatics POC and initiate a communication channel with them.

Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 13 March 2014.   This meeting is conveniently situated two weeks before the Annual conference.
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